
TOWN OF PLATTSBURGH 

DEPARTMENT OF CODES AND ZONING 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC AWARENESS 

April 27th & April 29th  

 

 

 

The Town of Plattsburgh Codes & Zoning Enforcement Officials will begin their tour of 

the Town the week of May 1, 2023 thru May 5, 2023.  The Code Officers will distribute 

notices to residents who have junk, debris, garbage and unlicensed/uninspected vehicles 

in their yard.  A re-inspection of the yards of residents who receive a notice will be 

conducted two weeks from that date for compliance with the notice. 

 

For any questions, please contact Stephen, Allen, Brett or Donna in the Codes & Zoning 

Office at (518) 562-6840. 

 

 

 

REMINDER:  Annual NYS DEC ban on open burning of residential brush and debris is 

in effect until May 14, 2023 


